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BULLETIN
To the Faculty. Staff a n d  Students o f Southern Illinois University a t  Edv/ardsville

SIUE

Vol. 28, No. 23 
October 29, 1997

MEMO TO: The University Community

FROM: David Wemer

SUBJECT: Greenhouse Dedication • .

Everyone is cordially invited to attend dedication ceremonies for the new University 
Greenhouse, at 4:45 p.m. Thursday, October 30, at the site, northwest o f the Science Building.

The 1,152-square-foot, ground-level stmcture is approximately three times larger than the 
rooftop facility used by science classes more than 30 years. Total budget for the project was 
$173,180, with more than half coming from private contributions through the SIUE Foundation. 
This facility will provide enormous opportunities, bringing the real world o f biology, botany, 
evolution, ecology, and environmental studies directly into the hands o f our science students.

The University community is invited to tour the Greenhouse and attend a reception in the 
Science Building following the program. Parking will be available for off-campus guests in a 
reserved section of Lot A, north o f the Science Building.
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